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May 31, 2016

Dear Parents,

Included with today’s letter are two Washington, D.C. trip reflections written by members of the Class of 2016.
Wednesday, June 1%

o Traditionally the last school Mass that the 8" grade students attend is referred to as the Presentation Mass. Tomorrow the
8" grade students will wear their graduation gowns to Mass and will be presented with a blessed Miraculous Medal. The
presentation is made by the 7" students — the Class of 2017.

o There will be a Class of 2016 Honors Assembly beginning at 1 p.m.; the entire school attends this program.

¢ All students wishing to be part of the end of the year Talent Show need to report to the auditorium after school. A special
information flyer is included with today’s letter.

¢ There is a PTO Meeting in the Parish Center at 6:30 p.m. A Harvest Festival Meeting will follow the PTO meeting.

A lunch menu order form for the week of June 6" — 10" is enclosed. If you are ordering lunch or milk, please return the order form
with payment by Thursday, June 2.

On Thursday, June 2" the students in Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten have a Field Trip to the Children’s Museum of
Easton which is located in North Easton, MA.

Friday, June 3"

¢ Is Birthday Dress Up Day for those students whose birthdays are in June, July, or August. Students with birthdays
in June, July or August do not have to wear their uniform this Friday.

e Holy Name School will be celebrating “College Day”. All students can, if they wish, wear college tee shirts with
their gym shorts or pants, regular uniform shorts or pants or skorts .

e Grade 5 has a Field Trip to the Rotch-Jones-Duff House in New Bedford.
e The Class of 2016 has their Class Day at High Meadows in North Granby, Ct.
e The Father / Daughter Dance is in the auditorium from 6:30 p.m. to 9 p.m.

Monday, June 6", the Kindergarten and Grade 8 students will have their traditional Teddy Bear Picnic. This year’s picnic
will be held at Our Lady’s Garden which is located on the Church’s grounds.

The Class of 2017 will be selling “Del’s Lemonade” after school on Thursday, June 9th. The cost for the Del’s is $2.25; pretzels
will also be available for $.50.

Reminders:

e Holy Name School’s Field Day will be held on Friday, June 10". \We have many interesting and fun activities for the
students; however, we need at least 15 additional parent volunteers. If you can help, please let us know.

e End of the Year Cookout — Sunday, June 12" — noon to 2 p.m. Please join us for some end of the school year fun!
e Vacation Bible School 2016 “Cave Quest — Following Jesus the Light of the World” August 1™ through 5".
Sincerely,
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Patricia M. Wardell
Principal
Holy Name School provides a Catholic education within an atmosphere of academic excellence. While providing
Catholic values, students are challenged to do their best, to nurture their gifts and talents,
and to develop curiosity, creativity, and critical thinking.
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and appreciation of Catholic values. =
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